
The community and particularly myself have the utmost respect and admiration for 
this team and are proud to be part of the amazing results we have achieved. Although 

not always easy, and sometimes difficult it has been a good journey striving for the 
best results for all concerned. – Michelle Coles – Port Augusta Resident 

 


